
Senator, 

  I hope that you will consider SB#33 redundant because 

it is. We already have such laws.  

 

In addition, I would like to point 

out that when I have been involved in anti-fracting protests, more than a few, 

I have never been with people who did harm or destruction. Our goal: 

to raise awarness to the grave dangers that the general public willfully 

stays ignorant of and ODNR continues to ignore. Simple. 

 

Please vote no on this bill;it is redundant and unnecessay. Thank you, mwn 

 


